
Fairview Planning and Zoning Meeting 
May 17, 2011 

6:30 p.m. 
 
 

The following members were present, constituting a quorum:  Chairman Phil Thomas; Vice 
Chair Jesse Hargett; Patricia Kindley, Nancy Randall, John Crowell and Pattie Freeman. 
 
Staff:  Land Use Administrator, Ed Humphries 
 
Chairman Phil Thomas opened the meeting 
 
Note:  This meeting was held with the Fairview Council and members of the community at the 
Continued Meeting of the Council from the Regular Council Meeting on May 9, 2011. 
 
Dr. Paul Friday of RTS made a presentation to both Boards (Planning, Council and Community 
citizens) on the recent citizen survey in Fairview. 
 
Note:  The complete survey is available in the Land Use Administrator’s office.   
 
Jesse Hargett made a motion to adjourn the Planning Board Meeting.  Patricia Kindley seconded 
the motion.  The meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________  _______________________________ 
Ed Humphries      Phil Thomas 
Land Use Administrator    Chairman 
 
 
Approved this 21st day of June, 2011. 
 


